
Year 6 Trip to the Ulster Museum 

 
On Tuesday 13th December I went to the Ulster Museum with my class.  We 

went on the Highwayman Coach with Danny our driver.  The traffic was bad 

and it took 45 minutes to get to Belfast. 

 

When we arrived we met Mrs Baird, she took us to the lecture room.  She 

talked about the Mummy Takabuti that was given by Thomas Greg.  Men wore 

skirts in Ancient Egyptian times.  We also saw the ancient pillow which was 

made of wood and it was uncomfortable because I tried it! 

 

Mrs Baird showed us different artefacts, I liked the canopic jars the best. 

 

After that we went to see Takabuti the Mummy.  She looked very old.  Next we 

saw a Japanese spider crab in the elements room.  We then went to the sea life 

room where there was a gigantic squid. 

 

The history room was the next stop.  I played on the computer.  You could 

write your name in hieroglyphics.  There were also clothes from the past which 

you could dress up in. 

 

Lunch was next, we went to the Grainger Room where we ate our packed 

lunches.  I sat beside Victoria and Sophie. 

 

We went to the museum shop after lunch.  Mrs Milligan gave me some money 

and I bought a gold piece of rock. 

 

It was time to go home, Danny was there with the coach and he drove us back 

to school. 

 

I really enjoyed our trip to the museum, my favourite part was the ship.  Thank 

you Mrs Milligan. 

 

By Jake Graham – Year 6 


